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Registration 
Registration for the Fall 2024-25 School Year and Summer Camp 
2024 opens on Monday, January 15.  

Please remember to return the appropriate forms and fee to 
guarantee a spot for your child. If your child currently attends 
Bobbie Noonan’s, they still need to re-register for summer and 
fall. We are excited for another year of Bobbie Noonan’s-wide 
STEAM Ahead Summer Camp with new, exciting themes! 

Registration Forms and Fees will be available in the new year!  

  

13230 Cedar  Creek Ct .  

Homer Glen,  IL  60491  

708-301-3939  

 

Upcoming Events 

• January 1 
Happy New Year 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

• January 2 
School resumes for 
all 
Student evaluations 
begin 

• January 15 
- Registration 

Opens for 2024-
25 School Year 
and 2024 
Summer Camp 
(Currently 
enrolled 
students) 

- Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day-
School Open 

• January 18 and 
19 

 Indoor Fire Drills 

• January 25  
Vision and Hearing 
Screenings for 3 
years and older 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

REMIND APP 
Please make sure you are signed up to receive text or email 

messages from our school! 



   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Evaluations 

 
For Every 

Child, 
Everyday, 

Another 
Adventure  

In Learning 
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Preschool Drop Off:  Preschool drop off begins at 8:45 AM and ends at 9:00 AM. Please arrive 

between those times to be sure your child is included in all morning activities. 
 

Outside Play:  
 
Winter is here! Please remember to label your child’s outerwear clearly. The children will be going 
outside as often as weather permits. They will need their snow pants, boots, hats, and gloves.  If 
children wear their boots to school, please send a pair of shoes for them to change into. The children 
will be going outside as long as it’s above 20 degrees (with the wind chill factored in).  

 

Evaluations for the second half of the school year will begin this month.  
Each child develops at his or her own pace and there is a certain time frame 
in which skills progress. Re-evaluating helps us determine how each child 
and the group is developing, both academically and socially.  We will use 
this information to plan appropriate curriculum for the months to come.  
 
 
 
 

Tax Information: 
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct. 
Homer Glen, IL 60441 
Tax ID #:  36-416-1899 

If you would like to receive a print out, please contact the office in writing or by 
email at homer.director@bobbienoonans.com.  If you signed up to receive a print 
out, it will be sent home in the next few weeks. If you have been using Tuition 

Express for online payments, statements are available online.  
 
  
 

 
Happy Birthday!!!!! 
Callum Parvis 1/1 

JD Evans 1/9 
Sophie Mauritz 1/9 
Andrew Boulos 1/15 
Michael Wirth 1/17 

Milo Monte 1/21 
Sophia Horan 1/30 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
           
        
 



   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

For Income tax purpos 
 available through their website.  
 
 

 


